
  cause 2358 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  cause 2358 # thriambeuo {three-am-byoo'-o}; from a prolonged
compound of the base of 2360; and a derivative of 680 (meaning a
noisy iambus, sung in honor of Bacchus); to make an acclamatory
procession, i.e. (figuratively) to conquer or (by Hebraism) to
give victory: -- ({cause}) to triumph (over).[ql

  lamentation 2355 # threnos {thray'-nos}; from the base of 2360;
 wailing: -- {lamentation}.[ql

  over 2358 # thriambeuo {three-am-byoo'-o}; from a prolonged
compound of the base of 2360; and a derivative of 680 (meaning a
noisy iambus, sung in honor of Bacchus); to make an acclamatory
procession, i.e. (figuratively) to conquer or (by Hebraism) to
give victory: -- (cause) to triumph ({over}).[ql

  religious 2357 # threskos {thrace'-kos}; probably from the
base of 2360; ceremonious in worship (as demonstrative), i.e.
pious: -- {religious}.[ql

  to 2358 # thriambeuo {three-am-byoo'-o}; from a prolonged
compound of the base of 2360; and a derivative of 680 (meaning a
noisy iambus, sung in honor of Bacchus); to make an acclamatory
procession, i.e. (figuratively) to conquer or (by Hebraism) to
give victory: -- (cause) {to} triumph (over).[ql

  triumph 2358 # thriambeuo {three-am-byoo'-o}; from a prolonged
compound of the base of 2360; and a derivative of 680 (meaning a
noisy iambus, sung in honor of Bacchus); to make an acclamatory
procession, i.e. (figuratively) to conquer or (by Hebraism) to
give victory: -- (cause) to {triumph} (over).[ql

  trouble 2360 # throeo {thro-eh'-o}; from threomai {to wail};
to clamor, i.e. (by implication) to frighten: -- {trouble}.[ql

  tumult 2351 # thorubos {thor'-oo-bos}; from the base of 2360;
a disturbance: -- {tumult}, uproar.[ql

  uproar 2351 # thorubos {thor'-oo-bos}; from the base of 2360;
a disturbance: -- tumult, {uproar}.[ql
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